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Greetings from Congresswoman Suzan DelBene

June 28, 2018

Dear Friends,

I am thrilled to extend my greetings to all those attending the Ananda Mela - Joyful Festival of
India. [ know that it will be a wonderful and joyous weekend!

Ananda Mela is the largest celebration of Indian culture in the Pacific Northwest and offers all in
our community a chance to experience the immense culinary, artistic, and cultural diversity of
India. This festival also illustrates the impact that Indian-Americans have had on our country,
state, and Washington’s First Congressional District.

I would like to congratulate the Vedic Cultural Center for making this festival possible again this
year. Celebrations like Ananda Mela strengthen our community and highlight the cultural
richness and diversity of our great state.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable and enjoyable event.

Regards,

Suzan DelBene
Member of Congress
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